











Group, noting that such dialogue was part of the confidence-building

exercise that could be seen as central to the work of the Working Group.

fair to say that there is a certain impasse in our work. It is linked partly to the
lack of agreement on the intended output of the Working Group, but it is not
limited to it. This impasse may well be unavoidable given the lack of
agreement on the issues that have informed the roadmap. That being said,
there is no doubt that this item encompasses vital issues of importance to
Member States and it is the very function of our Committee to provide the
necessary guidance. In this connection, I would once again urge interested
delegations to use the intersessional period to consult with each other with
the aim of identifying the potential outcome of the Working Group that
would both make use of the time wisely and also be appropriate to the nature

of the topic.

12. 1 remaiﬁ firmly committed td working closely with all delegations and I

look forward to receiving vour ideas and inout in the coming intersessional




